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SCHEDULE OF MEETINGS 

Thursday 8:30p.m. Carriage Barn -----
Student Concert 

Friday 8:30 p.m. Carriage Barn 

Commencement Address 
by Howard Humford Jones, Professor 

of English, Harvard University 

9:45 a.m. Barn Quadrangle - ·-
Bell Ringing 

Saturday 10:00 a.m. Barn Quadrangle 

Conferring of Degrees 

Saturday 12:00 Noon 

Buffet Lunch · 

Commons Lawn 

* 
FROM THE PRESIDENT'S'S OFFICE 

Faculty Meeting 

* 

There will be a meeting of the 
Faculty on Wednesday, June 27, at 4:00pm 
in Barn# 1 • 

FROM THE CASHIER'S OFFICE 

All bills must be paid and all keys 
returned before you leave College. 

* * 
FROM THE N.R.T. OFFICE 

*

*

There is a possible job for the summer 
for a Junior or permanent as a reception­
ist, interior decorator, and saleswoman 
with an interior decorator firm in Boston. 
* * * * * * 

NOTICES TO CANDIDATES FOR GRADUATION NOTICES TO CANDIDATES
COMMENCEMENT REHEARSALS will be 

held on Wednesday and Thursday after­
noon at 5:00. All candidates who expect 
to take part in the Degree Conferr:ing 
Ceremony on Saturday must attend these 
rehearsals. 

If everyone will arrive promptly 
these rehearsals will take about half 
an hour. 

- - - - - - - - - - - -
All candidates for Graduation are 

requested to sign the sheet on the 
Bulletin Board in Commons, indicat:ing 
the number of guests they expect to 
attend the Buffet Supper on Friday 
evening and the Buffet Lunch on Satur-
day. 

FROM THE STUDENT PERSONNEL OFFICE 

Schedule of dates for the remainder 
2.f the Spring term: -

June 26 

June 27 

June 28 
June 28 

June 29 

June 30 

* * 

Final reports due in Student 
Personnel Office from 
instructors. 
Final reports distributed to 
Counselors. 
Classes end at 1:00 p.m. 
2:00 p.m. through-Special 
counselor conferences to give 
final reports to students. 
l:OOp.m. Students free to 
leave College after this 
Conference. 
Commencement at 10:00 a.m. 
Houses closed and ALL STUDENTS 
OFF CAMPUS by 4:00 p.m. 
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FROM THE STUDENT PERSONNEL OFFICE 

OPENING OF _COLLEGE, FALL TERM 1956-57 

New Students Due on Campus Sunday, 

Registration 

September 9. 
Houses open 9:00 a.m. 
First meal lunch 

for New Monday September 10 
Students 

Returning Students Classes begin on 
Tuesday, September 11 
Due for first
scheduled class. 

FROM THE LIBRARY 

All LIBRARY BOOKS ARE DUE BY 1:00 P.M. 
THURSDAY, JUNE 28. 

Senior theses are now on display in the 
Library

Library hours this week: 
Tuesday, Wednesday - as usual 
Thursday    9-1; 2-6 only
Friday - 9-1; 2-5only
Saturday - Open for visitors after 
the Commencement exercises until 
12:00 Noon. 

FROM THE MUSIC DIVISION

All scores, records, instruments 
and locker keys must be returned to 
Jennings and all libraries finesmust 

missing

be paid on or before Wednesday, June 27th. 

Check in Jennings' Office for 
missing music. All music found in 
Jennings after Wednesday, June 27th 
will be discarded. 

The Jennings' Office will be closed 
at 4:30 p.m. on Tuesday, June 26th for 
Rolf Barnes 1 piano recital 

ROLF BARNES PIANO RECITAL 

Piano recital by graduate student 
Rolf Barnes, with selections from 
Chopin, Hindemith, Beethoven, · Bach, 
Ravel and Rachmaninoff.

Tuesday, June 26th Carriage Barn 
- 4:30 p.m.

* 
FROM THE LITERATUREDIVISION 

There will be a literature workshop 
on Tuesday evening, June 26, at 8:15p.m.
in the Carriage Barn Lounge. Senio:.,ns 
will read from critical and creative 
theses. The community is invited. 

* 
FROM THE SWITCHBOARD 

Beginning Monday, June 25th all 
telephone and Telegraph service will 
be on a cash bas i s. All candidates 
for graduation must pay their Switch­
board bills befor e 5:00 p.m. Monday,
June 25th All Switchboard bills must 
be PAID I N FULL before leaving College 
for the summer.

The College fiscal year ends June 
30th, and we would appreciate payment 
of all Faculty and Staff bills before 
that date. 

All students, including local 
students, marr ied students living off-campus
camp,1s and graduates are expected to 
sign out before leaving campus for the 
summer. Each student must i:: sign out 
in person -:ind no s i gn-out slip will be 
accepted that has been made out by one
student for another. It is important
that t he address be clearly written so 
that mistakes will11 not be made in 
forwardingmail

During the Summer the switchboard 
will be staffed from 7:00 a ,,m . until
10:.30 p.m. seven ciays a week,. Be·t ween 
10?30 p... m. and 7:00 a.m. t he night
Policeman will take all incoming calls 
and emergency calls can be placed 
through him by di aling 110perator 11 • 

from the switchboard, cont 1d. 
next page•••••••••••• 
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from the switchboard •• •·• •• cont'd 

All faculty and staff members who will 
be living on cam9us this summer and who 
will have non-restricted telephones are 
reminded that all long distance calls 
and telegrams should be placed through 
the switchboard as soon as possible after 
completion of the call. A complete record 
o.f all long distance calls a,nd telegrams 
is kept at switchboard and we are asking 
the cooperation of the community in keep­
ing this record accurate. 

FROM THE POST OFFICE 

First class mail can be forwarded 
without additional postage and all first 
class mail received at the College 
during the summer will be forwarded to 
the address on the sign-out slip. 

Second, third and fourth class mail 
cannot be forwarded without additional 
postage. Packages will be re-addressed 
and sent express collect unless other 
arrangements are made to forward them. 
Small pieces of second class mail will 
be held and placed in boxes when College 
reopens in September. Large pieces of 
second class mail such as magazines, 
mewspapers, etc. , will be dest;royed unless 
a deposit of cash, adequate to cover 
postage for mail you wish forwarded, is 
left at switchboard. 

Forms can be secured at the switch­
board and if you wish your magazines or 
other second class mail forwarded, please 
fill out the form and return it with an 
adequate amount of cash to cover for­
warding charges. 

* * * * 
FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT'S OFFICE 

Luggage Shipments and Transportation 

If you wish your luggage shipped 
by express or on your tickets, be sure 
that you fill out the TRANSPORTATION 
ARRANGEMENTS form and turn it in at this 
office NOT LATER THAN WEDNESDAY, JUNE 27th. 
Also if you wish to be taken to the train 
in Hoosick Falls, or the Bennington bus 

on Thursday, Friday or Saturday after­
noon, fill in the same form and turn 
it in to this office. Remember that 
the College cars will be at the circles
on either side of campus, opposite the
garages, one-half hour before the time  
of the bus or train departure. 

Commencement Parking Regulations --· . ··- - ·- ----
In order to provide parking space 

for guests, there will be no parking
of community cars in any of the parking
areas from 1:00 p.m. on Friday, June
29th until after Commencement on 
Saturday. 

Members of the community are re­
quested to park in the field west of 
the Barn, between the Barn and the 
Commons parking space. 

Barn and Roadway Closed 

At 9:45 a.m., fifteen minutes 
before the Degree Conferring Ceremony
all roads leading to the flag pole will 
be closed. Do not plan to d rive to 
the East student houses or faculty 
houses after 9:45 a.m. 

The Barn will be closed at 9:00 a.m. 
on Saturday, one hour before the Degree 
Conferring Ceremony, to all visitors 
and persons not authorized there. 

Taxi Service Schedule 

Beginning Sunday, July 1st, the 
following will be the schedule of taxi 
service effective Mondays through 
Fridays until further notice: 

Leave Bennington at 
Leave flag pole at College 
Leave flag pole at College 

8:40 a.m. 
8:55 a.m. 
5:05 p.m. 

There will be no Saturday or Sunday 
trips regularly scheduled. 

* *

NOTICE 
* 

Will the person who took a dictionary 
from Mr. Welter's office, please return 
it immediately. 

* * * 
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---------~-----------------------------------------~---------------------~---------FROM THE DINING HALLS DEPARTMENT

On Friday, June 29th, a Buffet 
Supper will be served on Jennings 
lawn at 6:30 p.m. for all those 
remaining on Campus. 

On Saturday, J,me 30th, a picnic 
luncheon will be served in front of 
the Commons at 12:00-12:30. In case 
of rain, the Center Dining-Room will 
be used. This is the last official 
meal and the dining .. rooms will be 
closed fort he summer. 

Guests for Commencement Week-end

It will be impossible to take care 
of more than the Seniors' guests this 
week-end. We would therefore like 
to urge other students not to have 
guests for meals over the week..end 
in order that the Senior's guests may 
be properly taken care of. 

STUDENT WAITRESSES 

Students who intend to work in the 
Dining Halls next semester must notify 
Connie Vince before they leave College. 
Waitr.esses are expected tor eport for 
"waiting-on" the first day they return. 

FROM THE HOUSEKEEPING DEPARTMENT

Student Rooms 

Students should make plans to 
leave the College Campus by 4:00 p.m. 
on Saturday, June 30th. At that 
time, all student houses and student 
rooms will be closed and locked for · 
the vacation period. 

-;} 

FROM THE COOPERATIVE STORE 

Furniture To Be Sold ---
Furniture to be sold in the Sep­

tember furniture sale may be left in 
your room, tagged with name, de - · 
scription, and price. Two complete 
lists must be made, one for Winnie 
Knapp and one for the Store. 

* 

* 




